
 
 
 

The Jewish Historical Society of the Upper Midwest invites you to participate in a 
project to record memories of the Adas Israel Synagogue in Duluth, Minnesota 
which unfortunately burned this past September. 
 
In the wake if the tragedy, many people shared their thoughts in newspapers and on-
line. Some reached out to JHSUM to share their thoughts and feelings. 
 
We have a wonderful opportunity to record (audio and video) interviews with 
individuals through a platform called TheirStory. More information can be found at: 
www.theirstory.io 
 
The brainchild of Zack Ellis of New York who has relatives in Minnesota, Zack has 
generously offered JHSUM access to the platform and editing services specifically 
for this purpose for the next several months. 
 
Please contact us if you would like to participate. Participation can be done in person 
in the Twin Cities and Duluth areas, but if you live further away, it can be 
accomplished online. Please share this information with others who may be 
interested in participating. 
 
To learn more, please contact us at 952-381-3360 or email history@jhsum.org. 
 
All best, 
 

                        
Jamie Heilicher     Robin Doroshow 
Board President     Executive Director 
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